
Notice 

It has been reported that a number of ATV safety and directional signs have been removed from local 

trails. Actions such as that are not condoned by the Eagles Nest Township Board of Supervisors, and 

they may well be illegal. At the very least, removal of such signs can lead to unsafe trail riding. If you 

have any evidence pointing to the individual(s) who committed the act, you are encouraged to notify 

law enforcement. You are reminded, however, that casting allegations without evidence may be the 

basis of a defamation claim. Conjecture and speculation are not helpful, but sound evidence might help 

to hold the perpetrator(s) accountable. 


